



FROM GREGG'S DESK.... Merry Christmas!

On behalf of the Board, Officers and Staff of Rushville State Bank, I wish you and yours a wonderful holiday season. As you prepare for the holidays this year, I encourage you to take some time to reflect on the many blessings we have in this great country and in our community. Please remember to shop locally, as our local merchants help keep the community vibrant, support local organizations and school activities, and employ your friends and neighbors.

This is also the perfect time of the year to reflect on your personal financial goals, and with that in mind we are proud to introduce **RSB Wealth Management** as a new service for our community. Read more about this elsewhere in this newsletter, and feel free to call or stop by the bank with any questions.

We are grateful for the many years of service from Sandy Ward, who will be retiring at the end of the year. We wish Sandy much happiness in her retirement, and hope that you will join me in thanking her for her contributions to the bank and her service to our customers.

Please join us for our annual Christmas Open House on Friday, December 21. Happy Holidays!











travel trips this past year.

In April, forty-six members and friends joined us for Circa '21 Dinner Theatre in Rock Island to see "The Church Basement Ladies, Rise up, O Men". This was the very best Williams Christmas with the Lennon Sisters hosted by and funniest of the Church Ladies shows.

In July, ten members and friends traveled on the "Heritage of America" trip. We flew from St. Louis to New York City and spent two days there with a city bus tour of special buildings and landmarks, including a stop at Ground Zero. Some of the other highlights of the trip were: Gettysburg, We would like to thank all our friends and members that President Eisenhower's home and farm, Shenandoah National Park, and Thomas Jefferson's beautiful home and gardens. We spent two days in Washington, DC with a tour of Arlington National Cemetery and watched the changing of the guard at the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier. We enjoyed the guided tour of the White House Visitor Center, with a stop at the World War II Memorial,

the Vietnam Veterans Memorial and the Korean War Memorial. Our trip ended with a tour of Mount Vernon -George Washington's plantation and home.

On August 9, forty-four friends and members enjoyed the Celebration River Lunch Cruise in Moline. After boarding, we enjoyed a delicious buffet meal and were entertained with the "Classic Oldies" of the 50's and 60's. Great The Rushville State Bank Premier Club enjoyed several weather made the trip very enjoyable as we cruised the Mississippi River.

> Our annual trip to Branson November 1-4 was one of the best trips with a great lineup of shows including: "Andy Jimmy Osmond", "Hughes Brothers Family", "Samson" at the beautiful Sight & Sound Theatre, "The Texas Tenors", "Showboat Branson Belle", and the perfect show to end with was "Pierce Arrow Decades Show" with Branson's funniest comedian, James Sibley.

> joined us on our 2018 trips. The Barn III Dinner Theatre will open February 7, so we plan to attend one of their shows in 2019.

> So many wonderful experiences await you when you travel with us - hope you will join us in 2019.

WHAT TO DO IF YOU HAVE LOSTYOUR DEBIT CARD?

Whether it has been lost or has been stolen, as soon as you realize your Rushville State Bank card is missing take steps to deactivate the card so no unauthorized charges can be made from your account.



If you notice the card is missing during our business hours:

Simply call us at 217-322-3323 and we can restrict the card until you have more time to look or we can cancel it and order a new card for you.

If you notice it missing after our business hours or on a weekend or holiday:

You can still call us at 217-322-3323 and using our after hours messaging advocate of community banking. service can contact our card processor and report the debit card missing yourself.

If you are an online banking customer, you can log into your account and members "turn the card off" through the Manage Cards link on the menu. As a standard option, the only card listed in the online banking system is tied to the person that opened the online banking account. If you want other debit as primary lenders to consumer and cards from your household listed in the person that opened the online banking account. If you want other debit as primary lenders to consumers and cards from your household listed in your online banking account, please the small businesses that create more contact us for more details.

DON'T HESITATE to contact us anytime you have misplaced your economy. Rushville State Bank debit card, even if temporarily, in order to protect your We appreciate Gregg's commitment account from unauthorized charges and for your own peace of mind.



Rushville State Bank President Gregg Roegge recently completed a term as the Chairman of the Community Bankers Association of Illinois (CBAI).

of Illinois is the state's only true CBAI proudly represents approximately 400 Illinois financial institutions and 150 associate

new jobs than any other sector of our

and service supporting Community Banking in Illinois.

Rushville State Bank is proud to introduce



Your trusted banking partner now offers wealth management services to assist in achieving your financial goals.

Financial Consultant Nathan White, AIF®, CPFA, is here to assist individuals, business owners and not-for-profit organizations with their financial planning needs. He has more than 17 years experience helping clients define their financial goals and implementing the appropriate investment or insurance solutions for those goals.

Schedule a **free financial consultation** with Nathan by calling the bank or stopping in and talking to any of our team members.

217-322-3323

RSB Wealth Management is a division of Rushville State Bank (RSB). Securities are: not insured by the FDIC; not a deposit or other obligation of, or guaranteed by, the depository institution; subject to investment risks, including possible loss of the principal amount invested. Securities, Insurance, and Investment Advisory Services are offered through Midwestern Securities Trading Company, LLC (MSTC). Member FINRA/SIPC. MSTC and RSB are not affiliated.



Sandy Ward joined Rushville State Bank in 1974 in the Data Processing Department.

After more than 34 years, Sandy is retiring from the bank effective December 31, 2018.

"During my tenure at the bank I've experienced many changes in operations. Being able to present new technologies and services to our customers has been rewarding, and I'm happy that I was a part of that."

Join us as we wish Sandy the best in her retirement!







AR OF EVENTS

Dec 20 -	Schuyler-Industry Schools Christmas Vacation	Feb 14	Valentine's Day
Jan 2 Dec 21	First Day of Winter	Feb 15	Schuyler-Industry SIP Day – ½ Day Attendance
Dec 24	Rushville State Bank Holiday Open House Christmas Eve - Bank Closed at Noon	Feb 18	President's Day - Bank Closed Schuyler-Industry Schools Closed
Dec 25	Christmas Day—Bank Closed	Feb 22	Washington's Birthday
Dec 31	New Year's Eve - 2018 Year End Closing -	Mar 6	Ash Wednesday
	Bank Closed at Noon	Mar 10	Daylight Savings Time Begins
Jan 1	New Year's Day—Bank Closed	Mar 15	Schuyler-Industry Schools Closed
Jan 3	Schuyler-Industry Schools Teachers Institute		Teachers Institute
Jan 4	Schuyler-Industry Schools Classes Resume	Mar 17	St. Patrick's Day
Jan 21	Martin Luther King Holiday - Bank Closed	Mar 20	First Day of Spring
	Schuyler-Industry Schools Closed	Apr 1	April Fool's Day
Jan 26	Schuyler-Industry SIP Day – ½ Day Attendance	Apr 1 - 6	Community Banking Week
Feb 2	Groundhog Day	Apr 18-22	Schuyler-Industry Schools Easter Break
Feb 12	Lincoln's Birthday	Apr 21	Easter Sunday





Rushville State Bank 100 East Lafayette St, P.O. Box 50 Rushville, IL 62681-0050 217-322-3323

DIRECTORS

Charles Burton, Chairman Gregg Roegge, Vice Chairman Van Adkisson Donovan L. Boehm Leslie E. Heffner David B. Hester Richard C. Teel F. Donovan Boehm, Director Emeritus

Richard G. Schenk, Director Emeritus **OFFICERS & STAFF**

Gregg Roegge, President & CEO Linda Butler, Vice President & Trust Officer Kelly Greene, Vice President & Cashier Sandy Ward, Vice President & Information Sys.Mgr J.T. Thoenen, Vice President & Loan Officer Jennifer Billingsley, AVP & New Accounts
Judy Quillen, Premier Club Coordinator Denine Cox, Data Processing Beth Grover, Data Processing Janet Hall, Financial Services Associate Denise Morton, Part-Time Trust Clerk Cindy Henninger, Teller Cynthia Henninger, Teller Cindy Paisley, Loan Clerk Nancy Peak, Receptionist Hannah Spencer, Teller Joni Thomas, Data Processing Nancy Toland, Teller Kelly Ackman, Part-Time Teller



PLEASE DELIVER INMEDIATELY !! a lauvigairini mani lag asva i TVINALVN AALLISNAS HNIL

Monmouth, IL 61462 Permit No. 7 QIA9U.S. Postage FIRST Class

